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O one First Natonal Plan Chicago. Ilknois
Commonwealth Edison

Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

May 16, 1985

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC. 20555

Subject: Byron Station Units 1 & 2
Byron Security Plan
Docket Nos: 50-454 and 50-455

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed, please find six (6) copies of Revision 14 to the
Byron Station Security Plan which has been revised to address
operational concerns during the construction phase of Byror.
Station. Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54p, we have determined that these
changes to the Security Plan do not decrease the safeguards
effectiveness of the Plan.

These enclosures contain Safeguards Information which must
be protected from public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 73.21.

Sincerely,

tm- w

Dennis L. Farrar
Director of Nuclear Licensing

Enclosures

THE ENCLOSURE CONTAINS SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION.
Upon separation, this page is decontrollec.
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